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We have a school full of Super Stars!

Rock Steady Concert

Dear Families,
The end of term is finally here!

We have had such a busy half term it is 
amazing how much we have packed in.

I would like to say a BIG THANK YOU to all of 
our wonderful Parents, Carers and children 
who give so much support to the school 
every year – it is you that makes our school so 
special.

Have a wonderful, safe and fun Summer 
Holiday and I look forward to seeing you all in 
September.

Mrs Horwood

 •Friday 20th July 2pm  
– End of Term

 •Wednesday 5th September 8:55am  
– Back to School

Dates for your diary

The Summer Reading Challenge is 
now open so get reading!

Big Green Book Shop
If you are buying 
books over the 
summer please 
visit the Big Green 
Bookshop and 

mention our name and 10% goes to the 
school.

Yearbook
We were very disappointed in the way that 
our yearbook has turned out. Yearbook 
club spent all year working hard to get 
this ready. When it was sent to proof the 
company that published it did so with a 
huge number of errors. We will look for 
another company next year. 

Mr Peabody
Mr Peabody would like to send a HUGE 
thank you to all the children at Chestnuts 
for all the work and news they have sent 
him this year via the Library of Everything. 
He looks forward to this continuing next 
year and wishes you all a lovely summer 
holiday. 

The last day of term is Friday 20th July.  
Please be advised that school will finish  
at 2pm.

Reminder

Uniform Update

We are really pleased 
to inform you that 
we now have a new 
uniform supplier: 
yourschooluniform.com

We have put a link on the Chestnuts school 
website (in the Parent section) which will 
take you straight to our own uniform page. 
You will also be able to order ancillary 
items like swimming caps.

Thank you for your patience during this 
time and we look forward to seeing 
everyone in full school uniform when we 
return to school in September.

Please have a wonderful 
and safe Summer Holiday!

 Nursery graduation

Even the teachers rock!



Wow! What a busy time we have had this end of term! 

International Evening was a great success and thank you to all the children, parents and 
carers who performed, helped out or came along to enjoy the event. A big thank you to Ms 
Potter who organised the evening.

Sports Day was a fantastic success, despite worries that it might be cancelled! KS1 did their 
sports day in school and had a great morning as we set up activity stations around the 
school. KS2 were lucky enough to use the park and the competition was intense. A big thank 
you to Mr Spours who organised these events.

We have had a wonderful Year 2 end of year concert on Monday and on Tuesday it was the 
turn of the Reception Classes to enthral us with their singing.

On Wednesday, the Nursery had a wonderful Graduation ceremony as the children prepare 
to go into “big school”.

We have had loads of fabulous end of term trips going on from picnics in the park, visits to the 
seaside and Laser Tag experiences to name but a few.

In fact we have had so many events taking place that our feet have hardly touched the floor.

Please see some of the marvellous pictures below…..

End of Term


